



Republic of the Philippines **Department of Education**NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION



REGIONAL MEMORANDUM ORD 2023-5 4 7

TO

SC

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM

WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III

Regional Director

SUBJECT

VALIDATION OF THE SPECIALIZATION OFFERINGS OF THE

TECHNICAL-VOCATIONAL-LIVELIHOOD SENIOR HIGH

SCHOOL

DATE

June 13, 2023

- 1. This is in reference to the attached Joint Memorandum dated May 23, 2023 from Usec. Gina O. Gonong, Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching and Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Operations, Department of Education, relative to the **above-captioned activity**, contents of which are self-explanatory, for information and appropriate action.
- 2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.



Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph Website: http://www.depedncr.com.ph

Doc. Ref. Code	RO-ORD-F005	Rev	00
Effectivity	01.26.23	Page	1 of 2

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

JOINT MEMORANDUM

TO

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM

GINA O. GONONG

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching

ATTY. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO Undersecretary for Operations

SUBJECT

VALIDATION OF THE SPECIALIZATION OFFERINGS OF THE

TECHNICAL-VOCATIONAL-LIVELIHOOD SENIOR HIGH

SCHOOLS

DATE

May 23, 2023

The Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) will procure the Learning Tools and Equipment (LTE) required by the schools offering the Technical-Vocational-Livelihood (TVL) track utilizing the Fiscal Year (FY) 2022 continuing funds and the FY 2023 current funds.

To ensure that the LTE for procurement is in compliance with the requirements of the schools offering TVL track, the BLR-Cebu Office, in collaboration with the Operations Strand, will conduct a survey to validate the specializations being offered by public TVL Senior High Schools vis-à-vis the list of TVL specializations manifested in the School Year 2022-2023 Learner Information System (LIS).

An online survey form, along with instructions for accomplishing it, will be shared by BLR-Cebu to the Regional Offices and Schools Division Offices through email.

The results of the survey aim to validate the information in the LIS and provide guidance to BLR-Cebu on the necessary adjustments needed to be done.

Due to the forthcoming expiration of the FY 2022 continuing funds, the accomplishment of this survey is highly appreciated on or before June 6, 2023.

For further details and inquiries, please contact BLR-Cebu through telephone numbers (032) 230-7939 and (032) 230-7948 and/or via email at blr.cebu@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate compliance.